
Assessment Subcommittee Summary – 2012-13 
 

The AS met only once as a whole during the fall of 2012, at which time Beau Breslin, VPAA and c-Chair, 
led a discussion of what the members of the AS thought were the most pressing problems on campus. 
As a result of this conversation, we chose as a project for the year a detailed investigation into two 
areas: 1) campus climate for students and 2) faculty satisfaction. The AS then divided into two groups, 
each of which would explore one of these topics.  

We gathered and reviewed more than 35 relevant reports written over the last 10 years, and each group 
met several times during the fall and winter to discuss the data and make recommendations. Each group 
produced a report, which were combined to create the final report: the Campus Climate Subcommittee 
Report, May 2013. This report will be presented to IPPC in the fall of 2013.  

Sarah Good win, Faculty Assessment Coordinator and co-Chair of the Assessment Subcommittee, was on 
sabbatical in 2012-13.  

 


